
I realise that Sir Keir Starmer is a very busy man, but it would be good to get an actual reply 

to the letter sent on 21/10/2021, it seems to me that not getting a reply for over 3 months 

means that people with mobility issues are not a priority for the Labour Party. 

When or if I do receive a reply, it would be nice to also get an acknowledgement that this is 

not being ignored and that the Labour Party are actively looking into making Level Boarding 

a Priority. 

And please don't send me to the Dft or your Shadow Transport Minister, unless the reply is 

meaningful, that is what everybody seems to do, I have been in touch with the DfT since 

2018 and still have not got this situation resolved. 

I have attached the letter again, for your attention. 

I look forward to your reply and ultimately a reply from your Leader. 

 


